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Josh Naven

From: DEARL E MORRIS <morris.dearl@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 8:02 AM
To: Josh Naven
Subject: Crosswalk on Alta Lane

This request is more political than a well thought out plan.  Clearly, there is NO WAY a crosswalk can 
be built by the Last Chance Grille & Bar without taking some of their parking lot and/or land.  And, 
there isn't that much now.   Moreover, placing a crosswalk between the State's Trail to a ditch on the 
opposite side of the road is ludicrous.  There are no sidewalks on either side to link to, and the cost 
involved for people whose kids don't walk to school anyway, or use the Last Chance for a bite or 
beverage, is prohibitive.   

 

This "plan" makes absolutely NO SENSE, and is a clear attempt by a School Board candidate to 
create an issue to garner votes.  Please see this petition for what it is. 

 

Skip Morris 


